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Friday 5th April 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Parent meetings 

Thank you to all parents/carers who came to meet their child’s teacher this week.  I 

know that there were a few issues with people making the on-line appointments, but I 

think that most of you are now registered with School Spider, so you will get updates 

from school and you will be able to book all future appointments through this system.  

All newsletters after Easter will also be on School Spider and you will not receive paper 

copies any longer. We are also going to be using this system for permission for school 

trips, so please keep your log-in details somewhere safe. 

If you change your email address, please inform Mrs Iqbal. 

 

Emcompass 

Lancashire  Safeguarding team has asked school to pass this information to parents. 

Pease see overleaf. 

Operation Encompass is a unique Police and Education early intervention safeguarding 

partnership which ensures that a child's school is informed, prior to the start of the 

next school day, that there has been an incident of Domestic Abuse to which the child or 

young person has been exposed. 

 

School Closure 

School will be closed now for the Easter holidays. It will reopen on Tuesday 23rd April. 

 

 

Thank you for your support 

Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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